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Subject: Union Impact Letter of Recommendation

October 10, 2018

Artur Pynda, President
Union Impact

651 Strander Blvd, #212
Seattle, WA 98188

Dear Artur:

The Union Impact team has improved the efficiency of our Market Recovery Program (MRP) by
providing automated processing tools for our contractors and business office. This web-based tool has
reduced the time required to process paper requests and time cards.

Your team worked with our Local Union to provide a system specific to our business requirements. The
program allows us to track the distribution of funds and helps ensure the contractors comply with the
MRP’s rules. The program allows us to track every dollar allocated to each contractor, project, or
member.

Each of our contractors has secure web access to the program where they can submit new MRP requests,
respond to committed requests, and submit time cards online. Once the information is submitted it is
immediately ready for approval. The system also includes personalized emails and notices to help remind
contractors when their bid responses are due.

While our Market Recovery Program was already a successful tool for our Local Union, the change to a
web-based program has increased efficiency and provided another resource to support our organizing
efforts.

We can recommend Union Impact to any Local Union looking to do the same.

Sincerely,
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Jeffery J. Owen
Business Manager
U.A. Local 32
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